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Summary of Other Persons Responses 

Date Received Name Address Contact  
19/11/2024    
I object to the application for a license for the shop next door. Here are my concerns: 
 
- Increased antisocial behavior, especially during evenings and weekends, could result in higher 
public disturbance, noise complaints, and other disruptive behaviors, harming the local 
community’s safety and well-being. 
 
- Strain on local law enforcement resources could occur due to a rise in alcohol-related incidents, 
potentially hindering their ability to respond to other community needs. 
 
- Extended opening hours and alcohol sales could attract groups, leading to increased noise and 
disruption, negatively impacting nearby residents, especially during late hours. 
 
- Increased alcohol sales could contribute to littering, detracting from the community’s aesthetic 
appeal and posing environmental hazards. 
 
Increased alcohol availability in the area may increase the risk of underage drinking. Easier 
access could harm minors’ health and well-being, and raise concerns about licensing law 
violations. 
 
It could also exacerbate existing health challenges, especially among alcohol-dependent 
residents. Higher alcohol consumption rates may lead to long-term health issues like liver disease 
and mental health disorders, straining local healthcare and hindering public health improvements. 
 
Therefore, I strongly urge you to reconsider granting this license due to significant risks to 
community safety, health, and well-being. 

 

 

 


